
  

 

Register for Classes 
The Guild of Creative Art offers classes for a variety of 
mediums and ability levels.  

For a complete schedule of classes,  
click HERE. 

This link will enable access to our current class schedule, 
and a syllabus of all classes.  Click on a class that you find 
interesting. For detailed information about each class, 
including materials needed, and meeting dates and times, 
contact the teacher of the class. Contact information is 
located on the class schedule found on the link. 

 

Future Exhibitions Schedule 
 

For show dates, receiving dates pick up dates,  
and reception schedules, click HERE. 

Dates and times are subject to change. 
The Guild will be closed from December 24th through January 2nd 

 
 

  In Our Main Gallery 
October 29 ς November 30 

Elizabeth Schettini  
       Sowell -Zak  
 ά{ŜƳǇƭƛŎŜ /ŀƳōƛƻ Ŝ ƛƭ bƻǊƳŀƭŜ bǳƻǾƻέ 
     ά.ŀǎƛŎ 9ȄŎƘŀƴƎŜ ǘƘŜ bŜǿ bƻǊƳŀƭέ 
         Reception, November 6:  3:00 ς 5:00 
 

As a Master of Fine Art, Elizabeth Schettini Sowell-Zak experiments in a 
multi-discipline, conceptual practice, including drawing, painting, 
sculpture, photography, and installation. The surrounding social and 
cultural environments, as well as the serenity of exterior landscape 
inspire her work. She has exhibited her award winning artwork 
internationally. Elizabeth is a community leader and college professor, 
and has been an innovative mentor and educator of young people and 
aspiring artists for over 30 years. Her show is on display in our Gallery 
throughout November. 
 
 

   
 

Artwork by Elizabeth Schettini Sowell-Zak 

 

December 3rd ς December 21st
 

!ƭƭ DǳƛƭŘ aŜƳōŜǊǎΩ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ {Ƙƻǿ 

 

Open to all Guild Members - All Mediums  
Come to the Party!!! 

Save the date: December 11th   2:30 ς 6:00 
¶ aŜƳōŜǊǎΩ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ tŀǊǘȅ ŀƴŘ wŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ 

¶ Annual Meeting 
plus 

¶ Gift Tables selling Fine Art and Fine Crafts 

¶ Bin Racks of Unframed Flat Work for Sale 

¶ Cash and Carry Artwork for Sale  
 

Details on page 3 of this Bulletin 

 

Membership Portfolio Jury 
November 10th ς November 12th  

You can become a 

Guild of Creative Art 
  Associate or Exhibiting Member 
For information & application, click HERE 
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Art News 

 

Your free source for Guild News and Activities 
 

Sign up today and you will begin receiving by email our full 
color monthly online bulletin, plus announcements and 
notices of upcoming exhibits, receptions, classes, workshops, 
and other presentations offered by the Guild.  
 

Click HERE for your free subscription 
 

Informal Figure Workshop 
Tuesday Mornings     10:00 ς Noon 
¶ Open to all adult Guild members 

¶ Life Drawing ς Casual ς No Instruction 

¶ Come when you can ς No registration needed 

¶ Fee: $6 + the shared cost of the model 
 

For info, contact Susan Rickman at 

josunset59@verizon.net or call 908-433-7577 
 

 

 

 

https://guildofcreativeart.org/instruction/classes
https://guildofcreativeart.org/exhibits/future-exhibits
https://guildofcreativeart.org/application-for-portfolio-review
mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
https://guildofcreativeart.org/artnews-sign-up
mailto:josunset59@verizon.net


 
  

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘΩǎ /ƻ-Presidents  

David Levy and Barbara Russo 
dlevy1939@gmail.com                                        bargraphx@comcast.net  

 

2022 Guild of Creative Art Board of Directors 
Officers: Co-Presidents David Levy & Barbara Russo  

Marilyn Baldi, Vice President      Sheila Menendez, Treasurer     Mary Christensen, Secretary 
 

 

Board Members: Donna Colasurdo, Mary Fitzsimmons, MaryAnn Goodwin,  
Liz Jacobelli, Bob Stetz, Patricia Zackman 

 

 

 

Guild of Creative Art Staff 
Bill Alcaro Bulletin Editor, Art Galleries Online Producer, Coordinator of Educational Services 

Vicky Culver Gallery Director     
Audrey Lombardi Bookkeeper       Mike Menendez Webmaster, Eyesights Juried Show Chair, Art Galleries Online 

Steve Ravner Webmaster, Art News, Art Galleries Online       Frank Remski Technology 

 

 
  

As this message is being written, a most beautiful pairing can be seen at the Guild: Floral creations by local floral 
designers, each inspired by a work from our 30th Annual October Juried Show, graced our gallery in this yearôs Art in 

Bloom exhibit.  The reception for Art in Bloom was well attended with more than ninety people present, a fitting celebration 

of this marriage of mediums. Thank you, Vicky Culver, for the photos of the artists, as well as Mary Fitzsimmons, Vince 
Matulewich and everyone who made this special event possible. 
 

Next up: A solo show by long time Exhibiting member Elizabeth Schettini Sowell-Zak. Elizabeth is an 
accomplished award winning artist, who has always been an activist and an advocate for artists. This exhibit will surely 
please and provoke. The reception will be held on Sunday, November 6th, from 3:00- 5:00 PM.  

 
Artwork by Guild Exhibiting and Associate members will also be on display in our lobby throughout November. 

Exhibiting your artwork in our lobby each month is one of the advantages offered to Guild Associate or Exhibiting 
members. Twice a year, November and May, the Guild provides the opportunity to upgrade your membership level 
through the Semi- Annual Portfolio Review. 

 
 Have you ever received a critique of your work from a panel of experienced judges? If not, consider the Portfolio 

Review. Not only will you receive valuable feedback, but based upon this evaluation, your membership may be upgraded, 
allowing for greater opportunities to exhibit your work. The Guild's mission has always been "To Advance Excellence in 
the Visual Arts." We believe the Portfolio Review supports this undertaking. Artwork shall be dropped off for the November 
Portfolio Review on Thursday, November 10th, with judging the following day. Pick up your artwork on Saturday, 
November 12th. For more information, click HERE. 
 

As can be seen in the photos in this issue, the studio renovation project is moving at a slow, but steady pace. The 
walls are finished and work on our custom built-in cabinets is proceeding. Lights have been ordered and the sink has 
arrived. We eagerly await the installation of a new floor, the last piece of this puzzle. Classes are currently meeting in our 
gallery. Thanks again to visitors to the gallery, teachers, students and staff for your patience. We look forward to the 
completion of this $90,000 project made possible by a grant from the New Jersey State Council on the Arts. 
 

Looking ahead to December, the All Membersô Holiday Show reception on Sunday, December 11th, from 2:30- 
6:00 will begin with our Annual General Meeting. Following the meeting the Holiday Show will feature artwork by Guild 
members of all membership levels, and include fantastic opportunities to buy and sell original artwork. Gift tables with 
artist-made items for sale, cash and carry original artwork priced at $100 or less, and bin racks of unframed flat work will 
complement our Holiday and lobby shows. While the gift table items are only on sale at this reception, the cash and carry 
pieces, as well as the bin racks, will be available throughout the month. Get into the holiday spirit and exhibit in this show. 
If you are interested in a gift table, call the Guild to reserve a table as space is limited. 
 

Have you renewed your dues for 2023? Please consider doing so. Membership dues and classes are the two 
biggest generators of income for the Guild. Renewal is easy. Click HERE to renew your dues.  

 
Thanks again to all our members, and volunteers. We could not survive without your valuable support! 

 

mailto:dlevy1939@gmail.com
mailto:bargraphx@comcast.net
https://guildofcreativeart.org/forms-documents/semi-annual-jury
https://guildofcreativeart.org/forms-documents/membership/online-membership-application


   

 

  
Thank You to Our Recent Volunteers 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

Great sales opportunities for artists at this yearõs  

Holiday Party  &  Reception!  
 

December 11
th

, 2:30 ð 6:00  
and throughout the month  

Holiday Party Gift Tables 
!ǘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ tŀǊǘȅ ŀƴŘ hǇŜƴƛƴƎ Reception on Sunday, December 11th, Guild members have the opportunity to 
sell items such as note cards, jewelry, pottery, scarves, and small portfolio pieces. Sales are cash and carry. All items for 
sale must be artist made. To display your work, you may bring in a table covering (card table size) or your own table (no 
larger than 6 x 3 feet). There is no charge for table space. The Guild will retain a 20% commission on all sales. This 
opportunity is available to all Guild members whose dues are paid in full for 2022. Space is limited, so reserve your spot 
today! Call Vicky at 732-741-1441 or click HERE to e-mail the Guild. 
 

Cash and Carry Miniature Show 
The walls of the Guild Studio will feature small objects of art sized no greater than 14 inches on any side, and priced at 
$100 or less. Display space in the Miniature Show is available to current Guild Exhibiting and Associate Members. 
Receiving for the Cash and Carry Miniature Show is concurrent with receiving for the All Member Holiday Show on 
Thursday, December 1st.  Receiving begins at noon and closes promptly at 7:00 pm. No work will be accepted before or 
after that date and those times. There is no entry fee for the Miniature Show in the studio. The Guild will retain a 20% 
commission on all sales. The artwork will be on display for eager shoppers until January 5, 2023. Pre-register your artwork 
to reserve wall space and to allow time for tags to be produced. Click HERE for Show Submission Forms to expedite your 
registration process. Entries for the Miniature Show must be priced at $100 or less. Pre-registration ends on Thursday, 
December 1st. Due to wall space restrictions, the number of entries and/or number per artist may be limited. To display 
artwork in the Miniature Show, click HERE to e-mail the Guild, or call Vicky at 732-741-1441 between noon and 3:45. 
 

Bin Racks 
All Guild Exhibiting and Associate Members may bring in their own bin racks to display their works in the studio for the 
month of December. These works are also "cash and carry" with the Guild retaining a 20% commission on all sales. 
However, there is no price limitation on bin rack artwork. Once again, space is limited for the Miniature Show and Bin 
Rack display. To reserve a space for your bin rack, click HERE to e-mail the Guild or call Vicky at 732-741-1441. 
  

Annual All Member Holiday Show 
¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ !ƭƭ aŜƳōŜǊ {Ƙƻǿ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ aŀƛƴ DŀƭƭŜǊȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀǊǘǿƻǊƪ ƻƴ Thursday, December 1st from noon ς 7:00 pm. 
Click HERE for Show Submission Forms to expedite your registration process. All current Guild members in good standing 
may enter one or two works no longer than 48 inches on any side. The entry fee is $5.00 per piece. The show will run 
from December 3rd through December 23rd. Awards will be given at the reception on December 11th. End of show pick-up 
is January 5th from noon ς 7:00 pm. There is a 33.3% commission on all sales. 

  

Exhibiting & Associate Member Lobby Show 
Our lobby will feature artwork by the DǳƛƭŘΩǎ 9ȄƘƛōƛǘƛƴƎ aŜƳōŜǊǎ and small treasures, no longer than 14 inches on a side, 
by the DǳƛƭŘΩǎ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘŜ aŜƳōŜǊǎ. To exhibit artwork, dues must be paid in full for the current year, and a donation of 
$5.00 is requested for each work displayed. Receiving is on Thursday, December 1st from noon until 7:00 pm. Pick-up is on 
January 5th from noon ς 7:00 pm. There is a 33.3% commission on all sales. 
 

The Guild of Creative Art receiving team reserves the right to reject any pieces deemed inappropriate. 

 

mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
http://guildofcreativeart.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/06/ShowSubmissionForm417-1.pdf
mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
http://www.guildofcreativeart.org/FormsAndDocuments/ShowSubmissionForm417.pdf


  

ά²ŀǘŜǊŎƻƭƻǊ ŦǊƻƳ /ƻƴŎŜǇǘ ǘƻ /ƻƳǇƭŜǘƛƻƴέ ƛǎ ŀ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ beginning or experienced watercolorist looking to increase their skills and improve 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎΦ ¢ƘŜ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻǾŜǊ ǎǳōƧŜŎǘǎ  ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎΥ ǎŜǘǘƛƴƎ ǳǇ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƴƛǘƛŀƭ ǎǳōƧŜŎǘ ǎƪŜǘŎƘΣ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜ άǾŀƭǳŜέ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǿŀǘŜǊŎƻƭƻǊ 
painting, simple techniques to successfully paint various elements of your watercolors, and using color to create light and shade. Each class 
includes step by step guidance and one-on-one instruction. Classes are designed to encourage each participant to explore their creativity, and 
enhance and improve their watercolor painting skill.  

Click HERE to register and pay online for this course         For info, call 732-687-0740 or email rstetz2@verizon.net 

 

Please note: Member News ƛǎ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŜŘ ǘƻ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜ ŜȄƘƛōƛǘǎ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΩ ǿƻǊƪΣ ŀƴŘκƻǊ ƘƻƴƻǊǎ ƻǳǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜΦ !ǊǘǿƻǊƪ ŀŘǾŜǊǘƛǎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ άŦƻǊ ǇǊƻŦƛǘέ ǾŜƴǘǳǊŜǎ ŀǊŜ 
not permitted and will not be included. News items will be edited for space and content. There is a maximum of three news related items per person in each issue unless space allows more. Show acceptances 
may be grouped if several Guild members are participating. Submission deadline for Member News is the tenth day of the month before publication. Late submissions will appear in the next issue. Click HERE 
to submit member news items for our next issue. 
 

The Guild of Creative Art bulletin staff strives for complete accuracy in the content of our bulletin. We deeply regret any omissions or incorrect information. In the event an error is discovered, corrected 

information will appear in the following edition. To report a correction, email us at bulletin@guildofcreativeart.org 

 

    
 

      
           Sven Widen                Original Oil Paintings by Sven Widen 

 

Sven Widen: Mastering the Media of the Masters 
Adults and Teens ς All Mediums including Oil Painting 

This class is a studio course in oil painting for adults and teens ages 12 and older. Students will learn techniques, materials and substrates of 
classical, Old Masters, and contemporary oil painting. They will work from still life set ups, although working from a photo reference will be 
accommodated and used to its greatest benefit. The prime goal of this class is for each student to have a hands-on understanding and familiarity 
with the media, ultimately to find their own style and voice. Select the time frame that works for you: 
      2 hour class x 4 sessions: $128   -   2.5 hour class x 4 sessions: $160   -   3 hour class x 4 sessions: $192 

Non-Members of the Guild add $30 to listed price (non member fee may be applied to a $30 Guild General Membership) 
 

Click HERE to register and pay online for this course        For more information, click HERE to contact Sven 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Robert J. Stetz: 
Watercolor 

from Concept to Completion 
Original watercolor paintings by Bob Stetz 

 

Age Group: Adults   Tuesdays from 1:00 ς 3:00 
Six classes per session  -  $240 Guild for members 

$270 non-members 
(non member fee may be applied to a $30 Guild General Membership) 

Welcome New Members 
 

Barbara Barletto, Denise Carton, Joan Cela, Cindy Dantonio, Michelle Katz, Jessica Winsett 

Member News 
Mike Quon 2-aŀƴ 9ȄƘƛōƛǘ ά¢ǿƻ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ {Ƙƻǿέ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ !ǘƭŀƴǘƛŎ IƛƎƘƭŀƴŘǎ !Ǌǘǎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻƴ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ мнΣ нлннΦ  
 

¢ŜǊǊȅ DǊŜǿŜƴΩǎ Solo Exhibit of her paintings in various mediums at the Middletown Arts Center will continue through the end of 
October. Call before visiting as hours vary. 

 

https://guildofcreativeart.org/forms-documents/classesworkshops/classworkshop-online-registration
mailto:%20rstetz2@verizon.net
https://guildofcreativeart.org/forms-documents/membership/online-member-news-form
mailto:bulletin@guildofcreativeart.org
https://guildofcreativeart.org/forms-documents/classesworkshops/classworkshop-online-registration
mailto:openingyoureyes@verizon.net


  

VƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ aŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘ wǳƴ IŜǊŜΩǎ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇΗΗΗ 
 

 

Please choose the area(s) where you can volunteer and email the appropriate chairperson 
 

Category Contact Category Contact 

Front Desk/Data Entry: Vicky Culver guildofcreativeart@verizon.net Community Outreach: Liz Jacobelli lizjacobelli@aol.com 

Gallery Committee Chair: Mary Fitzsimmons fitz8313@gmail.com Grants/Fundraising: David Levy dlevy1939@gmail.com 

Gallery Shows: 
Receiving/Pickup/Hanging: 

David Levy dlevy1939@gmail.com or 
Vicky Culver guildofcreativeart@verizon.net 

Social Events: 
Mary Christensen 
mchrist129@aol.com 

Physical Plant: 
David Levy dlevy1939@gmail.com 
Bob Stetz rstetz2@verizon.net 

Outdoor Gardening: 
MaryAnn Goodwin 
maryanngoodwinarts@gmail.com 
 

 

We Thank Our Recent Volunteers 
 

October Juried Show, Lobby Exhibits & Reception: 
Bill Beam, Marino Cirillo, Donna Colasurdo, Rich Colasurdo, Duncan Culver, Mia Desimini,  Mary Fitzsimmons,  
MaryAnn Goodwin, Liz Jacobelli, Natalie Kadash, David Levy, Pam MacNeill, Pat Meko, Mike Menendez, Val Morone, 
Suzanne Parmly, Mary Polese, Steve Ravner, Janet Simon, Patricia Zilinski 

 
Building: Duncan Culver, Paul Hansen, Barbara Russo, Bob Stetz, Patricia Zilinski 
 
Calendar 2023: Mary Fitzsimmons 
 
Chelsea Tinton Falls docent tours: 
 David Levy, Paul Hansen, Barbara Russo 
 
ARC of Monmouth County docent tour: David Levy 
 
Data entry: Natalie Kadash, Patricia Zilinski 

 
Desk Sitting: Mary Fitzsimmons, Bob Stetz 

 
Figure workshops: Susan Rickman 
 
Grants:/Studio Renovation: 
Duncan Culver, David Levy, Barbara Russo, Bob Stetz 
 
Guild Photography Group: Pat Zackman 
 
Housekeeping: Leslie Backlund David Levy, Patricia Zilinski 
 
Office:  Mary Fitzsimmons, MaryAnn Goodwin,  

Liz Jacobelli, Patricia Zilinski    
 
Phone calls: David Levy   Purchasing: Tina Behr      

 
SEARCH DAY volunteers: David Levy Social Media: Jill Kaiser 
  
Special Events:  Leslie Backlund, Marino Cirillo, Mary Fitzsimmons, MaryAnn Goodwin, Liz Jacobelli,  

David Levy, Vince Matulewich, Bob Novak, Angela Previte, Barbara Russo 
 
Studio Clean Up: David Levy, Barbara Russo   
 
Webmasters: Mike Menendez, Steve Ravner 
  

 

 

 
The studio renovation project continues as the new storage cabinets 
are being built and installed. 

 

 
Classes continue in our main gallery while the renovation is in 
ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎΦ tƛŎǘǳǊŜŘ ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ [ŜǎƭƛŜ .ŀŎƪƭǳƴŘΩǎ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ 

mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
mailto:lizjacobelli@aol.com
mailto:dlevy1939@gmail.com
mailto:dlevy1939@gmail.com
mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
mailto:mchrist129@aol.com
mailto:dlevy1939@gmail.com
mailto:rstetz2@verizon.net
mailto:maryanngoodwinarts@gmail.com


 

 

 
 

 

Guild Exhibiting Members  
Leave a Legacy ς Become a Teacher 

 

There is no greater gift to society than sharing your 
talent and knowledge with others. Leave a legacy to 
the art world. Become a Guild teacher. We have a 
few time slots open in the Guild studio for new 
classes. To qualify as a Guild instructor, you must be 
a Guild of Creative Art Exhibiting member in good 
ǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎΦ ¸ƻǳǊ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜǎ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŀƭ ōȅ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘΩǎ 
Board.  

 

Click HERE for a class proposal form  
 

 

 

 
Floral designer Bev Scaff with 
photographer Eric Silvergold 

 

Guild of Creative Art  
60th Anniversary 

Limited Edition Tote Bags 

$15  
Designed by Guild Exhibiting Member Mike Quon 

Click HERE to order Tote Bag

 

GUILD GEAR  
 
 

 
 
 

 

Legacy and Friend Donations 
Two Ways You Can Help the Guild 

 

A LEGACY CIRCLE MEMBER is a Guild member who donates, in their 
last Will and Testament, $1000 to $4999 to the Guild of Creative Art 

LEGACY CIRCLE BENEFACTOR: bequeaths $5,000 to $9,999 

LEGACY CIRCLE PATRON: bequeaths $10,000 or more   
 

 
 

FRIENDS OF THE GUILD: members who donate money to the Guild 

FRIEND OF THE GUILD GOLD LEVEL donates $5,000 or more 

FRIEND OF THE GUILD SILVER LEVEL donates $3,000 to $4,999 

FRIEND OF THE GUILD BRONZE LEVEL donates $500 to $2,999 
 

Donations received honoring deceased Guild members in the amounts shown 
above are also eligible to be designated a FRIEND OF THE GUILD. 
 

Click HERE to make a donation to the Guild 
 
 
 
 
 
 
$5,000+: Gold   $4,999 ς $3,000: Silver   $2,999 ς $500: Bronze 
 

 
For more information on either topic, please contact Marilyn Baldi 
mmbrc8@verizon.net or  
Mary Christensen mchrist129@aol.com  
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Art Educators:  
Does your sch ool require 

professional improvement and 

growth experiences?  
 
 

The Guild of Creative Art is a  

Professional Development Provider  
 

In accordance with the New Jersey Department of Education guidelines, the 
Guild of Creative Art provides instruction which is in alignment with the state 
of New Jersey Department of Education standards, and local school district 
improvement goals. By actively participating in Guild classes, teachers have 
the opportunity for professional growth to enhance their body of artistic 
knowledge, and to broaden the scope of their artistic ability and instructional 
techniques. 

 

For information regarding professional  

growth opportunities, click  HERE. 

 

    
 

 
 

 Click HERE  to become a medal sponsor 

Guild Tees  

$25  
 

Available at the Guild 
Click HERE to request information 

 

 

Guild T-Shirts 
Long or Short Sleeve 
Barn Red on Natural 
Sizes Small to 2XL 

 

 

Guild T-Shirts 
Long or Short Sleeve 

White on Black 
Sizes Small to 2XL 

 

 
 

Your Guild membership gives 
you the opportunity to sponsor 
awards for selected exhibits. 
You may choose the awards to 
be in your own name, or be 
titled to honor the memory or 
celebrate the life of a loved 
one. The choice is yours. You 
also get to choose the medium 
category and the quantity of 
awards (up to 15) that you wish 
to sponsor awards. 
 

https://guildofcreativeart.org/forms-documents/instructors/class-proposal-form
https://guildofcreativeart.org/purchasing-tote-bags
https://guildofcreativeart.org/donations
mailto:mmbrc8@verizon.net
mailto:mchrist129@aol.com
https://guildofcreativeart.org/instruction/classes
mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
mailto:guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
http://www.customink.com/lab?cid=ram0-000z-qk4y


  

Guild of Creative Art  
620 Broad Street, Route 35, Shrewsbury, NJ 07702        Telephone: 732-741-1441     Email: Guildofcreativeart@verizon.net     Web Site: www.guildofcreativeart.org  

 

Original Art Work on Display 
The oldest and largest art community in New Jersey, the Guild of Creative Art, is a non-profit organization dedicated to 
advancing excellence in the visual arts through teaching, exhibits, workshops, and special events. 

The Guild features:  
¶ New Exhibits each month ς Open to the public with free admission 

¶ A wide series of Fine Art Courses and Workshops for adults, children, and teens 

¶ Fine artwork in various disciplines from local and regional artists 

¶ A premier source of original art at affordable prices 

¶ Independent gallery space rental for Exhibiting Member artists 

¶ Docent Tours and Presentations offered free of charge 

¶ Gallery Hours: Tuesday through Friday: 8:00 ς 4:00, Saturday: 10:00 ς 3:00 
 

 
 

 
See something you like? 

 

 Purchasing Artwork 
 

Artwork on display in our galleries at the 
Guild of Creative Art, as well as our off-site 
shows and our online presentations, is for 
sale. For information regarding the purchase 
of artwork, click HERE. 
 

 
 

Click HERE to visit the Guild on  
 

 
 

The Guild of Creative Art 
survives fiscally on generous donations from our members, 
proceeds from our workshops and classes, commissions from 
the sale of artwork, fundraising events, and member dues.  
Click HERE to make a donation to the Guild 
 

Membership offers: 

¶ ŜƴǘǊȅ ƛƴ άaŜƳōŜǊǎ hƴƭȅέ ŜȄƘƛōƛǘǎ 

¶ discounted entry fees for specific Guild Shows 

¶ discounted tuition for Guild classes, workshops, & more 

¶ the opportunity to exhibit in the monthly lobby show 
(Exhibiting and Associate members only) 

 

Guild Membership Dues 
 

Membership dues are for the calendar year and are to be paid 
by January 1st of that year. Dues expire on December 31st 
 

Annual Membership Dues:  
General $30, Associate $45, Exhibiting $80 
 

Renewal is easy. Options: 
1. Click HERE to be directed to our online membership 

application and pay online 
2. Click HERE to print a blank form to complete and  

mail to the Guild with a check (no cash by mail) 

3. Call 732-741-1441 to pay with your credit card 
4. Pay at the Guild with cash, check, or credit card 

 

Guild Fees  
Gallery Commissions on Artwork Sales: 

Sales on Guild premises: 331/ 3%   
Off-site sales: 20%  

Gallery rental, hanging, & tags: $500 
Portfolio Pieces, Cards, Jewelry, Books, Fine Crafts: 20%  
Instructors: 30% of Member Tuition  

100% of non-member surcharge 

mailto:Guildofcreativeart@verizon.net
http://www.guildofcreativeart.org/
https://guildofcreativeart.org/purchase-artwork-form
https://m.facebook.com/guildofcreativeart
https://guildofcreativeart.org/donations
https://guildofcreativeart.org/forms-documents/membership/online-membership-application
https://guildofcreativeart.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/ApplicationForMembership201803-1.pdf


AwaǊŘ ²ƛƴƴŜǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘΩǎ ол
th
 Annual Open Juried Show 

 
 

Best in Painting 
Jose with Pictographs 
Patricia Hutchinson 

 

 

 

 

Judgesô Comment: ñGreat texture and use of color and light. The tilt of the 

head and his expression engage the viewer. An unusual combination of a 

realistic portrait and an abstract background. Innovative.ò 

 



 

 

 

Best in Photography 
Into the Fog 

Vincent Matulewich 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Judgesô Comment: ñThe light is fabulous. The fog gives 

the work a mysterious quality. Perfectly composed.ò 

 


